
 
 
 
 

Minutes of Meeting held 25th January 2017 
 

 
Present: Coun P Ridley (Chair), Coun A Moore, Coun O Poulter, Coun J Sanderson, 
Coun R Gouldthorpe, Coun A Barker, V Twibill (Clerk) 

 
1) Apologies  

Coun B Phillips 
 

2) Minutes of meeting held 30th November 2016   
The minutes of the meeting held on 30th November 2016 were agreed a true record proposed by Coun 
Gouldthorpe and seconded by Coun Moore. Signed off by Chair Ridley 

 
3) Matters arising   

a) The Dales School entrance/exit seems to have been changed back to previous settings. 
b) Community Speed Watch scheme – PC and attendees thought that it was a good idea but we need 

a core of the community to come forward to liase. 
c) Unlevel paths to be reported to NYCC HIghways 

 
4) Planning Matters  

a) No issues 
 
5) Correspondance 

a) Walkers increases in fees have been OK`d and a letter is to be sent out to confirm that the playing 
field will now be cut by members of the community but that Walkers are to continue cutting the 
verges. Verges to include the verge before Fountains on the north side of the village. 

  
6) Playing Field  

All applications have been entered and each one won.  
A few new items have been requested KM to look at the costings 
Deposit to be paid to Yorventure. 
School competition a possibility for the new park sign. PC logo to be included too. 
Fun day and grand opening to be 21st May 2017. Various stalls and work to do towards making it a 
success.   
Any residents who can offer any help for the Fun Day would be gratefully accepted. 
A Fun Day newsletter to be included in the Church newsletter? 
Parking to be confirmed at The Dales School again. 
 

7) AOB  
Footpath sign next to Rievaulx Drive is broken down – clerk to ring Rights of Way 
 

8) Date of next meeting  
Wednesday 29th March 2017   
The meeting closed at 9pm  


